THE STATE OF TEXAS WORKSHOP
BRAZORIA COUNTY Beach Advisory Committee
VILLAGE OF SURFSIDE BEACH November 15, 2022
TO ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS OF THE VILLAGE OF SURFSIDE BEACH, TEXAS
Take note that the Beach Advisory Committee of the Village of Surfside Beach, Texas will
hold a workshop on Tuesday 15, 2022 at 2210 Bluewater Highway, within the corporate limits
of the Village, beginning at 4:00 pm in the afternoon at which time the following items of
business will be discussed:
Continuing efforts on the Beach User Fee proposal.
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the above and foregoing WORKSHOP of

the Beach Advisory Committee was posted within the incorporated city limits of the
Village of Surfside Beach at the City Hall on or before November 10, 2022.

Amanda Davenport, City Secretary



